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Combhairte Chontae na Gaillimhe
Galway County Council

Mr. Michael Owens,

Director of Services,

Planning Department,

Galway County Council.

10 March 2023

Re: Part 8 Planning Application — Development to Existing Building on Junction of Northgate Street &
Burkes Lane, Athenry, Co. Galway.

A Chara,

Please find enclosed documentation in respect of a Part 8 planning application pertaining to works at an
existing building on the Junction of Northgate Street & Burkes Lane, Athenry.

Galway County Council propose to carry out the following works:

e Change of use, renovation and refurbishment of former Restaurant / Take Away / Offices and Place
of Worship as granted under previously planning ref. no’s 06/3553 and 07/5217 to a multi-purpose
community and enterprise facility with public reception area, multi-use offices, meeting rooms and
supporting spaces.

e The proposed development includes connection to existing services, associated site works and new

signage.

The subject works are located within the Athenry Architectural Conservation Area

Yours Faithfully,

Alan Farrell

Director of Services
Economic, Rural and Community Development Section.



